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KCH Garden Square announces a new Head of 
Chambers

KCH Garden Square is pleased to announce Jeremy Janes as the new 
Head of Chambers and he begins his term with immediate effect.

Everyone in Chambers would like to express their considerable thanks 
to outgoing Head of Chambers Jonathon Dee for his leadership and hard 
work during his tenure, not least managing the growth and success of 
Chambers throughout the Covid-19 pandemic.

Jeremy said: “Having been a member of Chambers for the last 28 years, I 
am delighted and proud to be appointed as its next Head. I would like to 
thank Jon Dee for his dedication and hard-work as my predecessor. 
Chambers has continued to grow in strength and numbers under his 
leadership and I look forward to leading us through the next period. I am 
excited by the opportunities to enhance Chambers’ reputation as a premier 
set in the East Midlands and to showcase the quality of service our 
members and staff offer“.

Jeremy Janes
Head of Chambers
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